
Kenya Civil Aviation Authority 

PUBLIC NOTICE ON STAKEHOLDERS’ ENGAGEMENT ON 
THE REVIEW OF KENYA CIVIL AVIATION (SECURITY) 

REGULATIONS (KCASRS)

The KCAA is in the process of reviewing  the current Aviation Security Regulations in line with ICAO Annex 17 
and Annex 9 Security related aspects of facilitation latest  amendments, at the same time addressing regulatory 
requirements in compliance with ICAO Universal Security Audit Programme-Continuous Monitoring Approach.

The Authority has finalised incorporation of the revised amendments and requirements in all the critical elements 
of an Aviation Security Oversight System to the affected set of Kenya Civil Aviation Security Regulations and devel-
oped a draft civil aviation regulations.

The new and draft Civil Aviation (Security) Regulations have been posted on the KCAA website: www.kcaa.or.ke 

It is hereby notified that the Authority has organized for a one-day stakeholder consultative meeting on 
15th January 2020 at Ole Sereni Hotel Nairobi.

Registration and stakeholder comment forms can be downloaded from the Kenya Civil Aviation Authority website: 
www.kcaa.or.ke
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